
 

 

LANDIS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
NEWS FROM THE LIONõS DEN 

October 2018 

News From The Principal 
Happy Fall!! Itõs a beautiful time of year, so take 
your children for a walk and enjoy natureõs        
wonderful splendor.   
Parent Conferences are just around the corner. 
Students will not attend school on October 11th or 
12th. We will have parent conferences on both 
days, so be sure and sign up for times to meet with 
your childõs teacher. Communication is a must for 
your child to be successful. Students will have   
Virtual Learning packets to work on for these 2 
school days. These will be due back to school on 
Monday, October 22 after Fall Break the week of 
October 15.  
Remember to have your child read every day for 20 
minutes.   
Have a great fall vacation and enjoy your family 
time! 

Mrs. Wolf  
 

Special Reminders 
ß 10/2 ðMobile Dentist 

ß 10/3ð Mobile Dentist 

ß 10/4ð Fall Book Fair 
Begins...ends on 10/10 

ß 10/5ð 5th Grade  
Manufacturing Day to 
Myers Spring 

ß 10/9ð PTO Meeting 
5:30 in Landis Library 

ß 10/11ð Parent    
Teacher Conferences 

ß 10/11- Scheduled 
ELearning Day 

ß 10/12ð Parent   
Teacher Conferences 

ß 10/12ð Scheduled 
ELearning Day 

ß 10/15ð 10/19 Fall 
Break, NO SCHOOL 

ß 10/24ð School Picture       
Retakes 

ß 10/26ð Popcorn Friday 
$.25 per bag 

ß 10/29ð Landis    
Trunk-orðTreating   
6PM-7PM 

 

 

Please visit our Landis            
Elementary School website 
les.lcsc.k12.in.us  

Be sure to like us on Facebook 

@landiselementarylions and our 
Landis PTO page @LandisPTO  



 

 

Kindergarten News 
There is a PTO meeting on Tuesday, October 9 at 5:30 
PM in the Landis Library. Please remember         
Parent/Teacher conferences are October 11 and 12. 
We will send a reminder with your time and date. We 
will discuss your childõs progress this school year. We 
will also be passing out report cards at this time. It is 
very important that you attend.   

Fall vacation is October 15-19.   

If you ever have any questions, please feel free to 
contact us by phone, email, or send us a note. 

FIRST GRADE NEWS 
First grade has a busy October. Please be informed of some 
very important dates and information that will be occurring 
this month. The entire first grade has the opportunity to visit 
the Logansport Public Library once a month. Our visits will be 
the 2nd Monday of every month, with our first visit on October 
8th. If your child already owns a library card, we will need 
them to bring it school and give it to their teacher. If they do 
not own a library card, information will be sent home soon to 
receive one. If there are fines on their account, they must be 
paid in order to check out books at our visit. Parent/Teacher 
conferences will be on October 11th and 12th. These are 
planned Virtual Learning days, and your child will receive their 
work soon.  Please make sure you have set up a time with your 
childõs teacher on one of these days.  Itõs also very important 
that you show up on time, as teachers are following a tight 
schedule.  Fall Break will be the following week from October 
15th -19th.  Enjoy your break!  Finally, we will be participating in 
Fire Safety Week during the week of the 8th ð 12th.  The    
Logansport Fire Department will bring in their Smoke House 
to teach the children about the importance of fire safety. 

3rd Grade News 
3rd grade would like to wish you a Happy Fall! We will be having 
parent teacher conferences October 11-12. Make sure to    
communicate with your childõs teacher about those to set up a 
meeting time. The students will be completing special e-learning 
day packets for these two days. We will be passing these out a 
couple days before the 11th.  If you would like to set up a      
conference, but none of the times available work, then your 
childõs teacher will work around that for you. As a third-grade 
team, we would like to have 100% attendance in our meetings. 
If you need a translator, one will be provided. The teachers will 
be sending home reminders for your conference time as they 
get closer. Our students have been working very hard for the 
past two months and we are very proud of each one of them! 
Letõs have a great month!  

Second Grade News!!! 

Second graders have been working hard on using 
strategies to solve addition and subtraction 
problems and learning how to skip count. Next, 
we will be learning how to add and subtract    
two-digit numbers. In reading, we have been  
exploring many different animals and how they 
survive in their habitats. Our next unit will focus 
on the water in our world and how we use water.  
As cooler weather arrives, make sure your child 
wears a jacket or sweatshirt for recess.  
Parent/Teacher Conferences are being held    
October 11th and 12th.  A reminder will be sent 
home with the date and time of your conference.  
We look forward to meeting with you to discuss 
your childõs progress. Enjoy your fall break!  

Fifth Grade News 

What a great time we had at the "Trail of           
Courage" field trip we took on Saturday, September 
15. Thank you to all the parents who took the time to 
chaperone on that day. Students continue to work 
hard on their Greek and Latin Roots. If students  
forget their copies at home, the teachers have      
included the lists on Schoology. If you are not yet 
connected, make sure to get the code from your 
child's teacher. In Math, we are working on          
Multiplication of Whole Numbers and getting ready 
to start Division in the next couple of weeks. Do not      
hesitate to contact your child's math teacher if you 
have any questions. Don't forget, fifth grade       
birthday celebrations are held on the last Wednesday 
of each month. 

4th Grade News 

We will be taking our annual Mt. Hope field trip in  
October. This is a unique experience where students 
get to take the 4th grade curriculum and apply it     
outside of the classroom. We will write, study area and 
perimeter, and learn a great deal of history! As we 
approach the end of the grading  period and            
Parent-Teacher Conferences, we remind students it is 
imperative for work to be turned in on time and with 
your name on top so teachers can best assess student 
learning. We look forward to sharing your child's 
growth so far in 4th grade at your scheduled          
conference. We are continuing to learn about Indianaõs 
geography and history, such as how the glaciers      
affected the shape of our land and landforms. The 
students have been enjoying our Science series and 
look forward to the hands-on experiences it provides. 
Math classes will focus on multiplying and dividing this 
month. Study your facts! As always, make sure to read 
daily to further your skills we are studying in class.   



 

 

SPECIAL NEWS  

Landis Library News - October  
Book check -out is well underway at the Landis 
Library. We see approximately 1,800 books 
checked out of the library each week! All      
students have been reminded about proper 
book care and making sure books are returned 
on time. If a book becomes damaged, please 
send it to the library for repairs. If a book gets 
wet, be sure to dry it and then send it to the 
library. Wet books can easily grow mold if they 
are not dried quickly. Students in grades 3 -5 
have the opportunity to participate in the     
Landis Library Reading Challenge. They have 
been given a list of 50 book categories. They 
read a book, take an Accelerated Reader test 
(passing with an 80% or higher), then submit 
their score. Once they have read at least 25 
books, they are invited to an end of the year 
Reading Challenge Lunch. The challenge runs 
until the first of May. Please encourage your 
child to participate!  

Be sure to mark your calendars! The fall book 
fair is set for October 4 �² 11. It will be open 
from 8am -3pm daily. It will also be open for 
parents all day during conferences on       
Thursday, October 11. We are trying a new 
company, Follett, for this fair. Please stop by 
and check it out!  

�*�\�P���1�H�Z�V 

Hope all is well and that your child is enjoying this yearõs school 
year. Time is flying so take advantage of your little oneõs age.  So 
many times we forget how much little kids need physical activity 
to release their wiggles (60 mins. a day). So instead of jumping 
down their throats, have them step outside and jump around. Fall 
is now upon us and soon those cool temperatures will only get   
cooler. We will periodically take advantage of those good days and 
do some outdoor activities during Gym class this month. As always 
dress your student appropriately for P.E. class. Dress shoes, flip 
flops, sandals & boots are very hard to play in so please send your 
student with proper attire. Have a wonderful and a safe fall break 
this month (Oct. 15-19). Just a quick reminder, if you are doing 
any e learning lesson for gym, please use your discretion for your 
child. For example, if they can only do 15 minutes of the workout 
instead of 20 due to a medical condition, then by all means please 
donõt force the issue. Just like in gym class safety is our number 
one concern. 
 
God Bless, and have a Great October. 

Mr. Pena  

 

News From Mr. Isenburg 
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October News from the Reading Room 
Here are some reading terms you may not be familiar with 
that you might hear from the reading room or your childõs 
teacher: 

 

Fluency = the ability to read smoothly and automatically, 
with expression and attention to punctuation. 

Pace = the speed in which you read 
The goal is to read at a òjust rightó pace  
Reading not too fast and not too slow 

Phrasing = Chunking the words together into meaningful 
phrases 
Reading in phrases and not reading words 
one.word.at.a.time. 

Intonation (Expression) = Reading with feeling in your 
voice 
Changing your voice to match a character 
Reading like you would speak (and not like a    
robot!) 

Moving your voice up and down 
Punctuation = Reading with attention to punctuation 

Stopping at periods . . . 
Taking breaths at commas , , , 
Making your voice go up for question marks ? ? ? 
Showing excitement for exclamation points ! ! ! 
Using òquotation marksó to change voice for 
characters 

(Samantha drove) (to the store) 

(and bought some bread.) 


